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PRINCIPAL REPORT

1. The Identi-kid program came to the Intermediate school on Nov. 27.
Approximately 90 students had picture identification cards made.

2. Our annual “Food Drive” started Nov. 26 and will end Dec. 10.
3. Cookie Dough delivery took place Nov. 28, with over 6000 tubs of dough

being unloaded and delivered.  We raised over $30,000 dollars this year.
4. The “Toy's for Tots” program started Dec. 3rd .
5. “Young Audiences” will perform for the 3rd grade on Dec. 12, and the

4th grade on Dec. 13.
6. Mr. Amdal's 4th grade music program will perform Dec. 13 and Dec. 14

at the Intermediate school for their holiday program.
7. All 63 staff and faculty members are working very hard for the children

of our district.  I am very proud of their 1st semester together at the
Intermediate school.


